
                                                                                                       September 7, 2009 

 

Hello All! 

 

Our next MTVA meeting will be Tuesday evening, September 8, 2009, at St. Cecilia. 

Thomas Tours will be providing dinner beginning at 6:00. Among other items of interest, 

the business meeting will include the vote on second reading regarding the amendment to 
Standing Rule VIII. B.1.b.*, updates on several events, and important Freshman/Mid-

State/All-State announcements including the pre-audition judging clinic.  

 

High School directors remember that Freshman/Mid-State Applications and fees are due 

September 8. The application must be submitted on-line by that date. Fees must be 

postmarked by September 8, or they may be brought to the meeting.  

 

Please see attached for an amended end-of–the year Treasurer’s Report from David 

Spencer. I am also forwarding in separate emails the July 1 – September 5 Treasurer’s 

Report from Jeanette MacCallum.   

 

See you Tuesday! 

 

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President  
 

 
*Original wording:  

The current school year’s Mid-State, Honors, or Mass Choir repertoire will not be 

allowed to be performed at the choir’s corresponding grade level. 

 Amended wording: 

The current school year’s Mid-State, Honors, Mass Choir, All-State or Tennessee Treble 

Honor Choir repertoire will not be allowed to be performed at the choir’s corresponding 

grade level. 

 


